
SE 162nd Avenue Safety and Access to Transit Project

PAVING AUGUST 29 – OCTOBER 15 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Learn more at www.Portland.gov/Transportation/162nd-Safety 



PBOT begins paving on 
SE 162nd Avenue on August 29, 2022

Get the most up-to-date construction news by signing up for email 
updates at: portland.gov/transportation/162nd-safety
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The City of Portland ensures meaningful access to city programs, services, and activities to comply with Civil Rights Title VI and 
ADA Title II laws and reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, 
auxiliary aids and services. To request these services, contact 503-823-5185 or 311 (503-823-4000), for Relay Service & TTY: 711.

1120 SW Fifth Ave, Suite 1331
Portland, OR 97204

Expect delays while driving and taking bus line 74.

PBOT will be repaving SE 162nd Ave between SE Powell Blvd and 
Division St, and SE 162nd Ave at SE Alder, Mill, and Grant streets.

Left turns will be prohibited on SE 162nd Ave during construction. 
Flaggers will help direct cars, bikes and pedestrians. On-street 
parking will not be available on SE 162nd Ave. 

Project Manager: 
Liz Rickles, 503-823-7078, EPDXConstruction@portlandoregon.gov
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